
Mesa Verde Middle School Music

Registration Form

If your child's interest in music at Mesa Verde is strong, please be sure to fill this out and bring it
to your child's 5th grade teacher or drop it off at Mesa Verde.  This is the best way to assure your
child a spot in our popular music program!

If you're not sure whether or not your child wants to make a GREAT choice and join the music
program, but you would like more information, please fill this out and bring it in to the Petting Zoo,
as well.

We offer all instruction on Band and Orchestra instruments, and limited instruction on piano,
drumset, and guitar during before-school Jazz Band.  Students interested in those instruments
must be enrolled in a regular Band or Orchestra class on a Band or Orchestra instrument in order
to be eligible for participation in Jazz Band.

Please Print Legibly:

Student’s Name ________________________________________ Grade: 6

Interest (check one): ____ I'm doing it! ____ I'm not sure, but I'd like more info.

Instrument Preference: _____________________

Parents’ Names _______________________ _________________________

Street Address ____________________________________________________

City/Zip (if not Moorpark)_________________________________

Contact Phone Number(s) ________________________________
***IMPORTANT: We will be doing most of our communication via email. Please provide us with all
of the email addresses to which you would like communication sent

Email Addresses:

_____________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________

The MV Music “fair share” tax deductible contribution is $100.00.

This includes a t-shirt and tie (if needed), and all of your method books, sheet music. Please see
handbook for more information and other items your donation covers. Our goal is to keep all

fundraising to a minimum. Please let us know if this will be a severe financial hardship.

No student will be turned away from participating due to monetary issues.

Direct any questions to Mr. Gray at kgray@mrpk.org.  Be sure to visit our website at www.mesaverdemusic.com


